FRIENDS OF ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL

11 February 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

Silent Disco
The Friends of the St Ives Infant School are holding a very exciting Silent Disco
for the children on Friday 28 February at St Ives Rugby Club from 5.30 pm
until 6.30 pm.

Tickets cost £2 and the Friends will be selling these from the Jubilee Room door
from Monday — Friday morning after half term from 9.00 am until 9.30 am.

Parents’ must stay to supervise their children and siblings are welcome but will
also need to have a ticket.

There will be a tuck shop at the disco selling snacks and soft drinks run by
FOSSIS.

Some of you may have tickets from the Halloween Disco which was cancelled
and we will honour these provided that you still have them.

Yours sincerely

Dawn Stevens

Chair of Friends of St Ives Infant School




